
 

Tuesday 23th June -  



 

The protocol as we re - open will be; 
  

• 

  
Parents to  drop off at main door and collect.  

Please ring the bell ( ). 
  

• 

  
Please  social distance whilst waiting for a member  

of staff to answer the door. 
  

• 

  
Packed lunches on ly until September 2020 

  

• 

  
Please don ’ t bring in toys from home. We need to  

keep  hygiene 
  to a high level. 

  

• 

  
Small bags please to save space. 

  

• 

  
Do not se nd in your child if  they or anyone in your  

household has any  symptoms 
  of Covid - 19 . You  

should follow NHS guidelines and self - isolate. 
  

• 

  
Please bring in named sun hats  labelled sun 

  cream  

for your child. 
  

• 

  
Wash your chi ld ’s c lothes when 

  arriving home each  

day. 
  

  

  

Plea se check our Facebook page for  

update s and to view our Covid - 19  risk  

assessment. This is also available to see  

on the  front 
  door. 

  


